
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: ANNAN, Grace <annang@parliament.uk> 
Date: Tue, Feb 23, 2021 at 3:00 PM 
Subject: FW: Inquiries into Aid to Somalia 
To: fartaagreport@gmail.com <fartaagreport@gmail.com> 
 
 

Dear Mr Fartaag 
  
Thank you. 
  
The message from the Clerk of the International Development Committee is as 
follows: Thank you for drawing this issue to the attention of the Chair of the 
International Development Committee. Your letter was read carefully. The 
Committee has agreed a number of inquiries but has no plans at this time to hold an 
inquiry into the situation in Somalia. The Committee does, however, hold inquiries 
into the future and effectiveness of UK aid. Currently, it is holding an inquiry into the 
philosophy and culture of aid. If you are interested in contributing evidence to this 
inquiry, please have a look at the terms of reference here. 
  
Kind regards 
Grace 
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